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Please let us know as soon as possible if you will have an accessibility or accommodation  
need at a Halton Region hosted event or meeting.
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Good Friday 
Residential Waste Collection Notice

Due to the Good Friday holiday on April 2, Friday’s waste 
collection will take place on Saturday, April 3, 2010.
There is no change to residential waste collection the week of April 5, 2010.

Please place your waste at the curb by 7 a.m. on your scheduled collection day.

Please check your 2010 Waste Management Guide and Collection Calendar for your collection 
area details, or visit www.halton.ca/waste to use our “Search by Address” tool.

Halton Waste Management Site (HWMS)
will be closed Friday, April 2, 2010

Regular Operating Hours 
Open Monday to Saturday (including Easter Monday, April 5, 2010) 

8 a.m. to 4:30 p.m. 
5400 Regional Road 25, Milton

Fees at the Halton Waste Management Site
For general waste and use of the Container Station, the user fees are:

Up to 50 kg – $5/load• 
51 to 100 kg – $10/load• 
Over 150 kg – 14.3 cents/kg starting from 0 kg• 

For a full list of HWMS fees, visit www.halton.ca/waste or call Halton Region by dialing 
311 or 905-825-6000, 1-866-4HALTON (1-866-442-5866) or TTY 905-827-9833.

Did You Know?
The following materials are accepted free of charge at the Halton Waste Management Site:

Electronics (computers, printers, and televisions, etc.) – up to 5 items per load• 
Household hazardous waste (paint, batteries, antifreeze, propane tanks, car oil)* – up to • 
20 L per trip
Used tires – up to 5 tires per household per trip• 

Visit www.halton.ca/waste for a complete list of acceptable materials. Some conditions 
may apply.

* Residential materials only.
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EASTER HAM: The Lioness Club in Rockwood sold 130 tickets to the third 
annual Ham Dinner at the Rockmosa last week. The funds raised will support 
the East Wellington Family Health Team’s operation of the new medical build-
ing in Rockwood. - Denise Paulsen photo

FIRST INSTALMENT: The Lions and Lioness Clubs of Rockwood were happy to 
present a donation to the East Wellington Family Health Team last week. This was 
the first instalment towards a $20,000 commitment to support the Health Team. 
Handing over the cheque to the President Eric Stern (left): Cameron Mullen, 
Walter Swanston, Lion President Victor Bissonnette, Darryl Nichol, Ken McNab 
and Lioness President Frances Jamieson (front). – Denise Paulsen photo

GLENLEA DIG: Halton design supervisor Brenda Kingsmill helped explain the Re-
gion’s $7.6-million watermain and sewer replacement project under eight streets in 
the Glenlea subdivision at an open house on Wednesday at Acton arena. The project 
will begin this summer and take two years to complete. – Frances Niblock photo

MORNING SUN: The swans having returned to Fairy Lake, a sure sign of the 
arrival of warmer weather, were enjoying a paddle about in the sun last Sat-
urday morning as the last of the ice melted. The predicted warm weather this 
weekend will make for a perfect hike down to the lake to enjoy the sun and all 
the lake has to offer. – Ken Baker photo


